
 

 

Thom Collegiate Graduation Prom 2024 

Dear 2024 graduates and families, 

As you may know, at Thom Collegiate, the families of the graduates are responsible for planning a 

celebration for the graduates. This planning has begun with the recent formation of a planning 

committee and we wish to thank all who have volunteered to help honour our grads! 

Putting on a prom celebration is a major endeavour and there are significant costs involved. We 

aim to make the event financially accessible to the individual 2024 graduates but in order to do this, 

some fundraising is required.  There are several things planned in the coming months. However, 

here are two things that you can do now to assist in the fundraising efforts. 

1. Nutman Ju-jubes sales 

 

What?  Graduates/families purchase one or more cases of ju-jubes(12 pkgs/case) 

and sell to their families and friends for $5.00/pkg. Cases are $60 each and $30 of 

each case goes to the Prom fund.  

 

How? Send an email to the proudof2@hotmail.com to request your cases. 

 

Note: Ju-jube sales were very successful at the recent performances of Newsies! 
 

2. Sarcan Recycling Return 

 

What? Bottles and cans will pile up over the holidays!  You can easily put your 

recycling refund toward the Thom Collegiate Prom account, effective immediately. 

 

How? When returning your bottles & cans to any Sarcan location, use the My Drop & 

Go kiosk account. The email address is thomprom2024@gmail.com and the group 

name is ‘Thom Prom 2024.’ 

Any help that graduates and their families can provide will help us to put on an amazing and 

memorable event for our kids!  An announcement regarding the date and venue is expected in the 

coming days! 

Sincerely, 

The Thom Collegiate Graduation Prom 2024 Committee 

(For inquiries, please email ferrah_graham@hotmail.com or proudof2@hotmail.com ) 
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